
GEOFF LEGG 

Geoff became involved through his son Adam, a long-term, talented player in the EDJBA and 

VJBL. Frequently, a team manager, he became a member of the Boys’ Championship 

Committee, assisting in that capacity for a decade. He also became one of the volunteers 

who ran a venue during the Eltham Tournament. Geoff then assisted the senior program for 

a number of years. Geoff was awarded life membership in 2010. 

 


